UNIVERSITY OF COLORADO STUDENT UNION

Sponsored by:

President Pro Tempore
Vice Pres. Pro Tempore
Executive
Executive
Arts & Sciences Rep.
Representative at Large

Samantha A. Levine
Tom C. Haros
Malinda M. Matney
Christof W. Kheim
Ed Batchelor
Joe Russo

Authored by:

)

30

Vice Pres. Pro Tempore

Tom C. Haros

A BILL

BILL HISTORY

A Custodial Staff of any institution must be considered the back bone of that institution. Often times a Custodial Staff is not thanked or considered or welcomed, "in general, not appreciated", and it is high time that the University of Colorado Student Union re-evaluate its attitude toward the Custodial Staff, the back bone of its three buildings.

The Custodial Staff of the University Memorial Center, the Recreation Center, and the Wardenburg Student Health Center work daily in order to make these bids presentable to the public which uses our facilities. When the public views our buildings as clean and presentable, and in general a positive physical environment, they are more inclined to use the buildings.

While Legislative Council should appreciate the efforts of the Custodial Staff in all three buildings, the UMC Custodial Staff is most directly affected by the Council. Often, the Legislative Council leaves unacceptable messes at very late hours for the already busy staff to clean up. The governing body of the Union must recognize the importance of good relations with the Custodial Staff. It is imperative therefore that Legislative Council host some form of appreciation reception for the UMC Custodial Staff.

Various members of the UMC Custodial Staff rarely have time where they would be able to get together for such an event, therefore, in conjunction with the reception, Legislative Council should study the possibility of granting the Custodians a paid hour off to attend the reception.

THE TIME HAS COME TO ADEQUATELY APPRECIATE OUR CUSTODIAL STAFF!

BILL SUMMARY

This bill shall allocate \$320.00 + GAR from Central Reserve account #1391120 in order to fund an appreciation reception for the UMC Custodial Staff.

	NACTED by the Legislative Council of the University Student Union, THAT:
SECTION	1: This bill shall allocate \$320.00 + GAR from Centr Reserve account #1391120 in order to fund appreciation reception for the UMC Custodial Staf
SECTION	shall pay for the UCSU Executives, Legislative
	Council President Pro Tempore, Legislative Counc Vice President Pro Tempore, Council of Colleges a Schools Chair, Representative Council Chair, a University Memorial Center Board Chair to atte the reception in order to show full UCSU suppo for the Custodial Staff.
SECTION	
	BUDGET
	Meal" @ \$8.00 per plate
30	Meal" @ \$8.00 per plate Custodians
30	Meal" @ \$8.00 per plate
30	Meal" @ \$8.00 per plate Custodians UCSU Administration + Executives (3) + President Pro Tempore
30	Meal" @ \$8.00 per plate Custodians UCSU Administration + Executives (3) + President Pro Tempore + Vice President Pro Tempore
30	Meal" @ \$8.00 per plate Custodians UCSU Administration + Executives (3) + President Pro Tempore + Vice President Pro Tempore + Council of Colleges & Schools Chair
30 8	Meal" @ \$8.00 per plate Custodians UCSU Administration
30 8	Meal" @ \$8.00 per plate Custodians UCSU Administration + Executives (3) + President Pro Tempore + Vice President Pro Tempore + Council of Colleges & Schools Chair + Representative Council Chair + University Memorial Center Board Chair UMC Administration
30 8	Meal" @ \$8.00 per plate Custodians UCSU Administration
2	Meal" @ \$8.00 per plate Custodians UCSU Administration
30 8	Meal" @ \$8.00 per plate Custodians UCSU Administration
30 8	Meal" @ \$8.00 per plate Custodians UCSU Administration

85

36 Legislative Council Bill #3 - page 3

95

President Pro Tempore UCSU Legislative Council

UCSU Executive

105

100

Malinda M. Matney UCSU Executive

Christof W. Kheim

UCSU Executive